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Mountain Fire Information Request 
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Yreka – Peace Officers with the California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection 
(CAL FIRE) Siskiyou Unit are actively investigating the cause of the Mountain Fire and 
are seeking the public’s assistance with information regarding the start of the fire.  

 
The Mountain Fire was reported on September 2, 2022 at approximately 3:48 p.m. and 
was located 9 miles southwest of the community of Gazelle, CA. The fire has burned 
over 10,000 acres of vegetation across multiple properties that has lead to evacuations 
in several neighborhoods. 

 
CAL FIRE SIsikiyou Law Enforcement continues to investigate the Mountain 
Fire and encourages individuals who may have information to contact the 
information tip line at (530) 842-1022. 

 
       For wildfire prevention information visit the CAL FIRE website www.readyforwildfire.org 
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